

All parents/carers

EDUCATION, COMMUNITIES & ORGANISATIONAL DEVELOPMENT

Fiona Michie

Business Support Administration Manager

Moray Council Elgin Moray IV30 1BX

Telephone: 01343 563113

email: fiona.michie@moray.gov.uk Website: www.moray.gov.uk

Your reference:
Our reference: FSM

30 September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Holiday support payments for financially eligible families

This October, holiday support will be provided to families receiving free school meals on the basis of low income. This is in addition to the Autumn Bridging Payment of £160 per eligible child.

If your child currently attends primary school you will receive £23, which is 10 days at £2.30 per week day.

If your child currently attends secondary school you will receive £24, which is 10 days at £2.40 per week day.

Moray Council will make direct payments into bank accounts on Tuesday 12 October 2021 for both the Autumn Bridging payment and the October free school meal support payment. If you have changed your bank details since you received the summer holiday payment please contact revenues@moray.gov.uk

If your financial circumstances have changed recently this could make your child eligible for free school meals. Find out if you are eligible and how to apply at http://www.morav.gov.uk/morav standard/page 55486.html

School children receiving free school meals due to universal access for P1-4 and pre-school children accessing Early Learning and Childcare are not eligible for these payments.

Yours sincerely

Fiona Michie